M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Matthew Turner, Superintendent



Matt McIntire, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:  
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE: 
July 16, 2020
RE:
 City of Florence Bus Request for September 19, 2020 
 Two buses for Great American Cleanup



Attached is the request for two buses for the Great
American Cleanup.
I recommend the approval of the agreement, as presented.

